
 

Blackstar Group Plc  

Completion of disposal  

The Board of Blackstar Group Plc ("Blackstar") announces that it has completed the disposal of its indirect 
interest in Mvelaphanda Resources Limited as previously announced on 21 April 2010 (the “Disposal”). As 
part of the Disposal, Blackstar is now in receipt of all of the GBP20 million consideration due on completion. 

For further information, please contact: 

Blackstar Group Plc John Kleynhans +352 402 505 427 

Collins Stewart Europe Limited Tom Hulme +44 (0) 20 7523 8350 

 


